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Please be informed that the hotline 8920-0093 will not be 
available on Thursday and Friday (February 18 and 19).  The 
personnel manning the hotline were put on quarantine per 
recommendation of NPC’s resident physician.  Preparation of 
DVs, however, shall not be interrupted as the quarantined 
officers and personnel have been instructed to bring home their 
work for these two days.  Normal operations for the affected 
group shall resume on Monday February 22, 2021.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
   


